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26 September 2007
Our ref: ICAEW Rep 86/07
Your ref: 
Mr Stig Enevoldsen

Chairman

EFRAG
Avenue des Arts 13-14
1210 Brussels
Belgium
By email: commentletter@efrag.org

Dear Stig

ADOPTION OF IFRIC 14 IAS 19 – THE LIMIT ON A DEFINED BENEFIT ASSET, MINIMUM FUNDING REQUIREMENTS AND THEIR INTERACTION 
The Institute of Chartered Accountants in England and Wales (the ‘Institute’) welcomes the opportunity to comment on the draft endorsement advice relating to  the Adoption of IFRIC 14 IAS 19 - The Limit on a Defined Benefit Asset, Minimum Funding Requirements and their Interaction, published by EFRAG in July 2007.

The Institute operates under a Royal Charter, working in the public interest. Its regulation of its members, in particular its responsibilities in respect of auditors, is overseen by the Financial Reporting Council.  As a world leading professional accountancy body, the Institute provides leadership and practical support to over 128,000 members in more than 140 countries, working with governments, regulators and industry in order to ensure the highest standards are maintained. The Institute is a founding member of the Global Accounting Alliance with over 700,000 members worldwide.

We concur with EFRAG’s decision to recommend adoption of IFRIC 14.
Please contact me if you would like to discuss any issues arising from this response.
Yours sincerely
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Desmond Wright

Senior Manager, Corporate Reporting
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